
                                                                                                 
 

Joe Crafts Bay Berowra Waters Raft Up on 30-11-2013 
                                              

 
 

Hi Everyone, 

 

After last year’s great response and enjoyable time had by all we are organising another raft 

up to complete the years activities pre-Christmas. (The Christmas Party has been postponed 

see note below.) 

 

This is a great opportunity for new members to come along and meet other members in a 

very relaxed environment and also an introduction to Berowra Waters for those who have not 

ventured to that part of the river. 

 

The meeting time in Joe Crafts will be from Midday on the Saturday, please supply your 

own catering with the Club providing nibbles for the pre-dinner drinks watching the sun go 

down.   

 

If you are planning to attend please respond by Friday November 22 to the Social Convenor: 

Gary Donaldson sthgieps@yahoo.com.au or call 0419 267725 or Andrew McKinlay 

twinbridgescruisingclub@gmail.com 

 

Please Note: 

We know how busy members are during December so it has been decided to postpone our 

normal Christmas Party until Saturday February 22, 2014. The party will be held at the 

Pavilion Bobbin Head with catering and fantastic food arranged. Further information will be 

forwarded shortly. 

 

 

Kind regards 

TBCC Committee 
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